Dear Third-Grade Parents and Students,
This month, the third graders will be starting their second unit of swim instruction for the current school year.  The dates and times are included in this email. On swimming days, students will need to bring a towel, swimsuit, and any personal hygiene products as needed in a bag marked with the student’s name. The boys may wear any style swimsuit. The girls may wear any style one-piece swimsuit; no two-piece swimsuits will be permitted. This is a wonderful opportunity for your child to learn a lifelong skill and exercise.
Please help your child remember his/her items needed for swimming on the following dates:  
 Mrs. Llufrio’s and Mrs. Rosnick’s Classes will swim on Wednesdays @ 2:00 -2:45 and Thursdays @ 11:30-12:15 
March 18, 19, 25, 26
April 1, 2

Students will not be permitted to call home if they forget their swimsuits.  If a student is unable to swim due to injury or illness, a note from a parent is required.  
Thank you for your support.  If you have any questions, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Sincerely,

Sheila Wimble
P.E. Teacher /Aquatics Director
